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The Mississippi Department of Education, Office of Educational Accountability, has 

formally assigned our district’s accreditation status for school year 2010-2011 as 

“accredited.”  This Accreditation Record Summary will be presented to the 

Commission on School Accreditation on September 2, 2010, for assignment of our 

district’s accreditation status for school year 2010-2011.  Please see the attached 

letter from Paula Vanderford, Director, Mississippi Department of Education, Office 

of Accreditation. 
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